FRIENDS OF BRIDGEMEAD ANNUAL REPORT 2020-2021

These last twelve months have been very difficult for Bridgemead and for the Friends of Bridgemead. The Covid pandemic has prevented the committee from meeting, and therefore no fundraising has been possible.

Additionally we lost our loyal and dedicated Secretary Brenda Smith; she lost her brave fight on 13th July 2021. She will be missed so much both for her work for Bridgemead and her exuberant personality – she will be so difficult to replace! If anyone who reads this or knows of someone who would be interested in joining the committee either as a member or Secretary, please contact me either through Bridgemead or email me on mcculloughuna@gmail.com.

We shall not be holding an AGM this year but the Financial Statement and the Annual Report may be requested from me or be viewed on the Bridgemead website: www.bridgecare.org.uk

We hope that next year we shall resume normal business, we so miss raising funds and socialising with the residents.

Una McCullough Chairman Friends of Bridgemead